
Friday 2nd October 

Website: www.broadoak.salford.sch.uk 
Email: broadoak.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk 

Twitter: https://twitter.com/Broadoak_PS 

Nasal Flu Vaccination Programme  

This year, on Monday 19th October, we are once 
again taking part in the Nasal Flu Vaccination 
Programme. Pupils in Reception to Year 6 are 
eligible for the vaccination. In order to streamline 
organisation of consent, we will be running an 
online link for parents to complete. Please could 
we ask parents to complete this straight away to 
allow sufficient time to feedback numbers to 
IntraHealth who will be coordinating the 
programme. The deadline for completion is 
Monday 12th October.  If you would like your 
child to receive the nasal flu vaccine in school, 
please go to the following link to complete an 
online YES consent form however, if you do not 
wish for your child to be vaccinated, please fill in 
a NO form. https://www.nhsimms.uk/FLU/
information?Id=137556&Type=FLU If your 
child has already had the Nasal Flu vaccine, this 
year please disregard this message. There is 
various information available on the online portal 
that will enable you to make an informed 
decision. If you have any further queries, please 
phone 0333 3583 397. 

School Photographs 
On Tuesday 6th October, individual photographs will be taken in 
school. Due to the COVID-19 restrictions, unfortunately this year 
we will be unable to offer family group photographs.   

The school PTA is registered with 
easyfundraising, so you can raise FREE 
donations for us when you do your everyday 
online shopping. All you have to do is find 
the retailer you want to shop with on the 
easyfundraising website or App, shop as 
usual and the retailer will donate to us when 
you make a purchase –Sign up for free at:   

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/
broadoakprimaryschoolpta/?
utm_campaign=raise-more&utm_content=s-n3 

Mobile Phones in School (Y5 and Y6)  
Mobile phones may only be brought into school if children are 
walking to/from school without an adult. They must be turned off 
as soon as they enter the school grounds and may only be turned 
on as they leave the school gates. Thank you for your support with 
this.  

Reminder Secondary School Application Deadline  
Could I please remind parents the deadline for application for 
Secondary School places for Sept 2021 is fast approaching. The 
application deadline is 31st Oct 2020. Applications can be made 
online at www.salford.gov.uk/school-admissions-online  

Key Stage Funds 
To support the school, we ask parents for a 
voluntary contribution of £6 per term, 
payable via ParentPay. The funds are used to 
support staff in activities such as baking, topic 
enhancements etc.  

Curriculum Meetings 
Thank you to all the parents who logged on 
to our parent curriculum meetings this 
week.  We will upload the final sessions early 
next week.  These will be accessible via the 
home page of the school website via the 
following link 
https://www.broadoak.salford.sch.uk/ 

World Mental Health Day 10.10.19 
On Friday 09.10.20, we will be celebrating World Mental Health Day. We would like to celebrate this day by supporting the charity YoungMinds and their  #HelloYellow 
fundraiser day. We  will  explore how to keep a  healthy mind and body and how to improve our wellbeing. We ask that all children come into school wearing yellow in 
exchange for a £1 contribution which will be donated to the YoungMinds charity. 

Lunch Payments 
To support us in streamlining the 
administration of school lunch payments, I 
would like to remind parents that it is the 
school policy to ensure that parents maintain 
a credits balance. 

Broadoak’s PE Challenges 
To support pupils in their health and wellbeing, Coach Kim and 
Coach Vicki have set a selection of  home challenges for the 
children.  These challenges will be displayed on the class PE boards 
and will be tweeted via the Broadoak PE account @broadoak_PE  
Please tweet your attempts; both Kim and Vicki are looking forward 
to seeing your amazing efforts. 
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